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Subject: Comprehensive Land Plan

From: Maria Chun 
Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 8:10 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Comprehensive Land Plan 

As a resident living in Ward 1, specifically the WEST side of Wright St., I am very concerned with the 
proposition that our area (Wright St., Hawley Ct, Swift St., Longshore Dr. and Kellogg St.) become a 
Transition Zone as outlined in the Comprehensive Land Plan. The proposed densification to our area is at 
best irresponsible not only in respect to the natural features but also to the lives of those who have lived 
in the area for decades who will, inevitably, be displaced as a direct result of this plan. It will be history 
repeating itself at the hands of our elected officials. A history this plan is trying to rectify.  
I respectfully ask that you pause the plan to reconsider/envision; with full community input, acceptable 
documentation and best practices, what the future may actually hold as opposed to a dream of what it 
could be. Our future depends upon it, especially for retirees, those who stand to be displaced. 

Maria Chun 
1205 Wright St. 


